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Hello parents and carers 
 
We have added a revision skills guide to our website. Please take a moment to look 
through this guide with your young person and discuss ways they may be able to use 
the tips to help with their revision. The guide can be found here under the heading 
'Revision Skills Guide'. 
 
Year 11 students will be given time to carry out independent revision in their tutor time 
at least twice per week. A box of revision resources has been supplied to each tutor 
group to assist with this allocated time, but your young person may also wish to bring 
in their own resources to help with their revision. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/learning/revision-guidance/

